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Site Council Minutes December 15, 2015 
 
 Members Present: Darrell Erb, Mindi Gallegos, Cathy Agnifili, Sharon Vidlak 
Members Absent: Wendy Jackson 
 
Old Business: 
 
Traffic Safety:  The Williams Community Safety Committee has taken steps to put GO SLOW 
WILLIAMS throughout the community and those efforts continue as parents continue to be concerned 
about drivers not slowing down for the Williams school zone.  All students also received reflective 
safety backpack patches to remind parents and community of all of our efforts to create a safe 
environment for our students.  According to our Office Manager, Mindi Gallegos, the traffic in front of 
the school has slowed considerably. 
 
School Improvements:  Maintenance had a load of bark delivered from Ground Control in Medford for 
our playground.  This was much needed – the distance between swings and the ground was too high for 
our smallest students – with the new bark, we will see an uptick in both safety and fun. 

 
New Business: 
 
Up Coming Field Trips:  Mrs. Wardle’s class is scheduled to attend a field trip to ScienceWorks in 
January. 

 
Overview of Budgets: 
Mr. Erb and the site council discussed some needed purchases for the remainder of this year.  We are in 
need of two new projectors for our K/1 and 4/5 Classes, as well as additional headphones for existing 
Chromebooks, Chromebooks for teachers, and rewards for the Accelerated Reader program.  The site 
council was in support of purchase of these items. 
 
Mr. Erb presented the 2015-16 Fund 100 and 150 budgets, as well as the Title One budget.  The council 
discussed line items and what purchases can be made under each of them. 

 
Current Events:  
Winter Holiday Program scheduled for Wednesday, December 16th at 7pm.  All classrooms and the 
main cast have been working hard and practicing songs and lines.  Another great standing room only 
program that made the Grants Pass Courier once again!  Congratulations must go to our students K-5, 
our wonderful director, Mindi Gallegos, and the helpful staff who made this another award-winning 
show! 
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